
Today's action seems to indicate that Mr. Cox was fired 

not to protect the tapes, but to get rid of Mr. Cox and his 

special investigating office. 

I think that gives us even more reason to create a special 

prosecutor totally independent from the White House. We must 

assure that the evidence gathered by Mr. Cox is protected. 

Further, IL believe Congress should continue the inquiry 

en, if there are grounds for impeachment proceedings. 

The tapes controversy is only one of many serious questions 

which have shrouded the White House with doubt. Congress has 

a duty to take whatever action is mecessary to clear the air 

and get our government moving again. 


